DGECLIFF

ILLAGE Public Hearing Notice
Tow of Edgecliff Village
Planning and Zoning Commission

Notice is hereby given that the Planning and Zoning Commission of the Town of Edgecliff Village Texas,
will hold a Public Hearing on:

T August 12,2025
® 6:00 PM
© Edgecliff Village Community Center

1605 Edgecliff Rd.
Edgeclilff Village, TX 76134

The purpose of the public hearing is to consider a request regarding the Development and Site plan approval for
a proposed Medical ER Facility, referred to as “Medical City ER Edgecliff Village,” to be located at 950
Altamesa Boulevard, Fort Worth, Texas 76134.

The applicant is proposing a one — story, +/-11,150 sf free-standing emergency department with associated
parking lot and infrastructure on approximately 2.569 acres of land, situated in the Edgecliff Partners Addition,

Lot 1 Block 1 within the corporate limits of Edgecliff Village, Texas.

All interested parties are encouraged to attend the hearing and express their views. Written comments may be
submitted to the City Secretary's office prior to the hearing.

For additional information regarding this request, please contact the City Secretary, Veronica Gamboa 1605
Edgecliff Rd. Edgecliff Village, TX 76134 at (817)293-4313 or visit evgov.org.

In accordance with Chapter 551 of the Local Government Code, this agenda was prepared and posted on the 8
day of August 2025 at 4:00 P.M.

If you have a disability that requires arrangements for this meeting; please contact

City Hall as soon as possible at (817) 293-4313. Reasonable accommodations will be
made to assist your needs within the time given us. Thank you.

Posted: August 08, 2025

By: Veronica Gamboa, City Secretary

1605 Edgecliff Rd. Edgecliff Village, Texas 76134 Phone: 817/293-4313

EDGECLIFF VILLAGE “A Great Place To Live”



